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THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OFAMERICA

Radiation Sqfety Office
Washington, D.C. 20064

202-319-5206

December 20, 1994
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Mr. Thomas Dragoun,
Project Scientist
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U.S. NRC REGION I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Dragoun,

This letter transmits CUA's Final Status Survey Report, prepared in i

accordance with our approved Decommissioning Plan, for the facility |
currently licensed under Reactor License R-31, Docket No. 50-77.

All survey data confirm that the facility meets the release
criteria for unrestricted use established in the Decommissioning
Plan. The f acility is ready for NRC confirmatory surveys and, based
on previous discussions, it is our understanding that ORISE has
been tentatively scheduled to perform this work in early '95.

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please
contact me.

Sincerely,

,

Donald R. Luster,
Radiation Safety Officer &
Reactor Administrator

cc. Sister R. Donley, S.C.
Executive Vice President

Dr. John McCoy, Dean |
School of Engineering
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